
 
   

Trade Adjustment 
Assistance Program 
Were you laid-off due to foreign 
trade or was your job outsourced
to another country? 
The Trade Adjustment Assistance 
(TAA) Program assists workers 
who are laid off or threatened 
with layoff due to foreign 
competition or outsourcing of
jobs to another country. 
TAA works with trade-affected 
workers to help them return to
suitable employment as quickly
as possible. 

TAA is operated by the Department of Labor 
Employment and Training Administration and 
administered by the Arizona Department of 
Economic Security. 

To learn more, please contact: 

ARIZONA TAA PROGRAM 
(833) 762-8196, option 3 AZTradeprogram@azdes.gov   www.azdes.gov/taa 
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